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NEWSLETTER 

BLAKE'S 

FAX 

In November 1990, with help from a 

foundation grant, Blake purchased a 

facsimile machine. The number is 716 

442 5769- Our readers are invited and 

encouraged to send faxes to this num-

ber whenever they have a problem 

with their subscription, galleys to re-

turn, or news to share. 

BLAKE AND THE ISSN 

Only very intense readers will have 

noticed that the ISSN number in the 

front of this issue has changed. In 

1977, when the Blake Newsletter be-

came Blake/An Illustrated Quarterly, 

the National Serials Data Program as-

signed Blake another ISSN number, 

although we hadn't applied for it, nor 

did we print it. The new number is 

ISSN 0160-628X. 

REPRODUCTIONS OF BLAKE'S 

FAERIE QUEENE 

In Blake's small office, we still have 

quite a few copies of the large color 

reproduction of Blake's Spenser paint-

ing, which was originally published in 

the Blake Newsletterin 1975. The price 

is $5 including shipping and postage. 

It will be sent to you by first class mail, 

in a cardboard tube. Make checks out 

to Blake/An Illustrated Quarterly and 

mail to Patricia Neill, Managing Editor, 

Blake, Department of English, Univer-

sity of Rochester, Rochester NY 14627. 
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